
 
 

Please complete the this form to provide comments on the information presented at the North Branch Park River public meeting 

held on February 23, 2023. Materials from this meeting are available via the Pembina County Water Resource District website 

(https://www.pembinacountynd.gov/county/departments/water-resource-district/). Comments forms will be accepted for all 

forms postmarked on or before March 23, 2023. Completed comment forms can be mailed to the PRJWRD office at: 

Park River Joint Water Resource District  
308 Courthouse Drive No. 5 

 Cavalier, ND 58220 

Or via email to llkemp@nd.gov 

Name:               

Address:               

               

Affiliation:              
(agency, resident, commissioner, mayor, etc…) 

May we contact you if additional follow up information is desired?     Yes  No 

If yes, please provide an email and/or phone number to reach you:         

               

Questions: 

1. Please provide comments or concerns regarding Environmental Concerns such as: soils, water quantity, water quality, 

landuse, wildlife habitat, threatened and endangered species, cultural resources, health and safety or any other 

environmental concerns: 

               

               

               

               

               

2. Please provide any other comments or concerns regarding the draft plan/EIS (project alternatives, economics, operation 

and maintenance, or any other items presented at the meeting): 

               

               

               

               

               

  (Please attach any additional pages or supporting information as necessary.)  
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